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26 June 194%,

Mr. Harvey N. Aronson,
Attorney at law,

lavy and Pipance Building,
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania,

Dear Harvey:

- A

I vas extremely pleased to receive your letter of \
20 Juns and I wvant to thank you for your very cordial invita- o
tion to be gour guest if I come to my ovn home town.

I zent a telegram addreszed to Stewvart the afternoon
of the day of the re-uniom, but apparently it 4id not get
there bscause you only mention the letter wvhich I sent him,
1 surely vould have liked to have been present, but as 1
indicated in my telegram, I will be on deck &t the next
one.

With cordial greetings to all my old friends, I anm,

Sincerely yours,

William P, Friedman,
" Director of Communications
Research.
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